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I am strongly opposed to HB3075.  This latest effort will do nothing to prevent crime 

but instead will infringe on the rights of law-abiding citizens who choose to lawfully 

obtain and keep arms per our 2nd amendment rights.  Converting a right into a 

privilege is unconstitutional (Murdock vs Pennsylvania, 319 US 105).  If you pass this 

bill, you will punish the 99.6% of current and future gun owners who have not, and 

will never commit a crime with a gun.  Please consider carefully and join me and the 

great majority of your constituents in opposing this measure.  Thank you.   


